15t January 2024

Dear Parent/Carer
As we begin the new term, we would like to remind you of the key dates for this term:

Early Close

The centre will be closed at 12:45pm on Wednesday 24t January 2024 for staff development.
There will be no lessons for afternoon learners on that day except for those learners who
attend C & G Plastering, this will run as normal.

Inset Day

We will be closed to learners on Monday 5t February 2024 for staff training (Inset day)
Learners are to return as normal on Tuesday 6t February 2024.

Mock Exams

Mock exams will be taking place from Tuesday 6% February - Wednesday 14t February 2024.
Updated timetables for that period will be issued and sent out to families towards the end of
January.

If you would like any further information or have any questions please contact your child’s Link
Mentor in the first instance.

Yours Sincerely

N e

Naomi Walker
Deputy Headteacher
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